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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
In accordance with the Arizona Revised Statutes the Fire District Board approved a 
tentative budget for the FY 2025-2026 Fiscal Year which starts on July 1, 2025. 
 
Also in accordance with the Arizona Revised Statues there will be a public meeting 
held on JUNE 19, 2025 at 6:00 P.M. for public comment.  The meeting will take place 
at the Beaver Dam/Littlefield Fire Station # 1 located at 630 N. Highway 91 in  
Beaver Dam. 
 
The Fire District Board will review the final draft of the proposed budget and it will be 
subject to approval. 
 
A copy of the proposed budget may be picked up at Fire Station # 1 and is available at 
the web site: www.beaverdam-littlefieldfire.org. 
 
You are encouraged to attend. Comments and input are requested from the public.  
 
 
 
 
The mandated 20-Day posting period begins on May 29, 2025 and ends on June 19, 2025. 
 
Attachment:  FY 2025-2026 Budget Summary 
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